
 
 

May 17, 2017 
Announcement 1373 

 

Claims Affected by Balance Due Amount Alteration will be 

Automatically Reprocessed 

Update to Web Announcement 880:  Claims that processed on or after January 18, 2013, and on or before 

January 18, 2015, that were affected when the balance due amount on some claims was being changed 

inappropriately are being automatically reprocessed.  The results of the reprocessed claims will be reflected on 

remittance advices dated May 26, 2017. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_880_20150210.pdf

